
 

 

 

 

Date: May 19, 2022  

 

Subject: University of Texas at Austin AASHE STARS Pre-Submission Review 2022  

 

 

To Whom It May Concern:  

 

I, Kelsey Wingo, graduate student at the University of Texas at Austin School of Architecture and 

the University of Texas at Austin LBJ School of Public Affairs, affirm that I conducted a thorough 

review of the 2022 University of Texas at Austin AASHE STARS Preview Report during April and 

May 2022.  

 

Utilizing the STARS Review Template, I conducted a first review in addition to having a dialogue 

with the Office of Sustainability staff preparing the report. I can attest that all identified issues in the 

report have been resolved. Please feel free to contact me at kelseywingo@utexas.edu or at 417-343-

0508 if you have any questions or concerns.  

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

 

Kelsey Wingo 


